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To Whom It May Concern,

Just this past weekend I heard about the ability of the public to comment on this project and was dismayed to realize
 how short the timeframe was to comment.  I strongly suggest that you consider granting an extension to today's
 deadline to allow additional interested parties to comment.

I am a citizen of Massachusetts.  Approximately one year ago I learned that my house and property were directly in
 the path of the proposed Kinder Morgan Northeast Energy Direct pipeline.  If approved, this huge pipeline will
 deliver much more natural gas than is needed in New England.  It quickly became apparent that my property was
 being threatened so that a private company could build a pipeline that would deliver natural gas that was destined to
 be exported.

Another issue is the upward pressure that exports will undeniably place of local energy prices here in the US. 
 Rather than reducing prices (as Kinder Morgan would have us believe), the construction of this pipeline and an
 export path for the gas might well increase our energy costs.

It is simply not in the public interest for citizens of the United States to have their property rights overridden in order
 to facilitate the export of natural gas.  Especially when such export has the strong potential to increase local energy
 prices.

Yours truly,
Nick Miller
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